PHONE 3 3361

STANDARD POOL CLEANER COMPANY
MANUFACTURERS TUEC POOL CLEANERS

1204 SHADYSIDE AVE S. W,
CANTON, OHIO

Dear Friends;

As you are using one of our Tuec suction cleaners in your
swimming pool you will need replacement parts from time to
time. We suggest that you file this parts list for reference
in ordering parts. Prices furnished on request.

There are a few things that should be carefully checked on
your cleaner to insure the results you should get from this
equipment. The wheels replaced, when worn, so the nozzle
itself 1s not damaged. The brush adjusted one sixteenth to
one eighth inch below the wheels, and when worn out, returned
for rebristling. The hose replaced, when it is worn, to avoid
loss of suction at the nozzle,

The Standard Pool Cleaner company was organized by three
former employ-es of The United Electric Corporation who
formerly manufactured the Tuec cleaners. We have taken over
the pool cleaner division of that corporation and will
continue to manufacture and sel!l the cleaners under the
trade name Tuec., We gpecialize in pool cleaning equipment
and we know these cleaners will give satigsfaction if the
proper pump 1s used and the cleaners kept in repair.

Yours very truly,

STANDARD POOL CLEANER COMPANY

Sales Manager




